


     I was pleased to receive the thoughtful message of loyal 

greetings from FIRST Magazine, sent on the occasion of the

One Hundred and Twentieth Anniversary of the Kuwaiti-British

Friendship Treaty.

 In return, I send my warm good wishes to the people of Kuwait

on this most notable occasion.


